
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/24/2016 10:39:33 AM
Subject: RE: Statement

Thanks.
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 10:39 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Cc: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Statement
 
1) still waiting on judge to rule on motions;
2) new stuff is non-MOX nuclear waste (highly enriched uranium) coming from Canada;
3) Obama recommended reduced funding levels but nothing has yet passed Congress.  Last year Obama 
recommended the same, but Congress didn't go with it and instead funded it at a level to keep it operational.

David M. Glaccum
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 24, 2016, at 10:30 AM, Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Can y’all quickly give me some bullets on the following info the Gov is requesting? I need it asap..
 

(1)   Status of lawsuit – in June there was a hearing in federal district court on motions to dismiss and 
motion for summary judgment.  We are awaiting the court’s decision.  Any more to add?

(2)   The new material being sent to SRS
(3)   Update on MOX defunding

 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 9:30 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Fwd: Statement
 

Swati- see below. I don't want to share too much that could tip our hand on our next move.  The 
color change file means nothing – just on my iPhone and can't fix it. Let me know if this works. 

 

 

 

The Department of Energy has not kept its commitment to remove 
plutonium from South Carolina.  To date there has been no scheduled 
move of materials to WIPP/New Mexico, despite prior promises.  We 
have taken our dispute to the courts and are awaiting a decision.  I am 
clear in my message that South Carolina will not be a nuclear dumping 
ground and I will continue standing firm on this issue. 
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Richele K Taylor

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of the Governor

South Carolina

Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone


